
Dear ASMS Parents/Guardians, 

Every year the PCC spends about $50 per student on enrichment and 
extracurricular programs at ASMS.  All funds raised go directly toward the PCC 
programs and activities. We have a few new fundraising events in the planning 

process for the 2017-18 school year. Please join us for our first PCC meeting on 
Tuesday, October 3, 2017 at 8:30 AM in the school cafeteria. If you are a 

parent/guardian of an Annie Sullivan student you are already a member of the 
PCC. We welcome all to share ideas and discuss these programs. 

If you would rather make a direct donation, please donate on line by use of a 
credit card or paypal: 

Link to make direct donations payments:    
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=E9YYS63HCHQEC 
  

You may also use the form below and return in the envelope provided.   

By directly contributing to the ASMS PCC fund, 100% of the money goes 
directly to the ASMS students. 

We are a registered 501(c)3 non-profit organization.  All donations are tax 
deductible and may be eligible for employer matching gifts. Tax receipts will be 

sent to you after donation has been processed. 

Thank you for your continued support towards enriching our students’ 
educational experience at ASMS! 

The ASMS PCC Board 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Please return this form in the envelope provided with your check to school. 
I would like to make a tax deductible contribution payable to the ASMS PCC. 

I have enclosed a check for $_________ 

Name:_________________________      Email: _________________________________ 

Address:__________________________ Phone:______________________ 

Student’s Name:_____________________ Grade:________________ 

___ I give permission to the ASMS PCC for use of my e-mail above to receive PCC communication.

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=E9YYS63HCHQEC

